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Date: 20 April 2022 
 

 

Memo: 2022/NDUB/04/faculty, students & staff/faculty evaluation/17 
 

Subject: Faculty Evaluation 
 

Attention: Faculty, Students & Staff 
 

 

This is to let you all know that all students are advised to 

participate in the evaluation process of their respective faculties 

of the department for the Spring 2022 Trimester. 

The student portal for faculty evaluation is live now. The URL 

is: https://portal.ndub.edu.bd/ 

A pdf tutorial is provided in the login page 

 

Students, Faculty Members, and their respective course 

allocations are added to the portal. Students need to register their 

account, log in and then complete the evaluation. The process is 

explained pictorially in the tutorial pdf. 

 

If you face any issue(s), you may contact - 

ricky@ndub.edu.bd, 

sohan@ndub.edu.bd,  

joydhon@ndub.edu.bd 

 

 
Fr. Ashim Theotonius Gonsalves, CSC 

Deputy Registrar, NDUB 
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